
Waiver Request 
K213BP 

 

K213BP was originally licensed on 8/31/1993, and has been serving the cities of Irving and Dallas 

since that time. 

   

Recently the question of incursion by KTXG, Greenville, TX has arisen.  To avoid interference, 

the facility has been silenced while a suitable approach was developed.   

 

The initial proposal was to seek a minor change.  To this end, channels 210, 211, 212, 214, 215, 

216, 266 and 267 were examined.  All these were considered carefully. 

 

210, 211, and 212 would place the translator in the protected contour of KERA 211C0. 

214, 215, and 216 would place the translator in the protected contour of KCBI 215C. 

266 and 267 would place the translator in the protected contour of WRR 266C. 

 

Thus all these options are thus precluded from use. 

 

Use of a highly directional antenna in the original channel (213), thus reducing the coverage 

significantly, was considered.   

 

However, a “flash” move of  KZFW-LP, a low power TV station, from channel 69 to channel 6 

arose.  There are currently three records in the CDBS for KZFW-LP, all of which are short-spaced to our 

licensed translator K213BP and two of which overlap the licensed facility of our translator. 

 

 
 

 



 
 



 
 

The incursion of this LPTV has displaced the translator and there is no escape for this translator on 

any NCE frequency and a major frequency change is necessary to maintain coverage to our listenership. 

 

THUS THIS APPLICATION IS A DISPLACEMENT FILING AND MUST BE TREATED 

AS A MINOR CHANGE APPLICATION DESPITE THE FACT THAT THE PROPOSED NEW 

CHANNEL IS MORE THAN THREE CHANNELS AWAY (UP OR DOWN) FROM ITS 

CURRENT CHANNEL OF OPERATIONS. 

 

THE FCC HAS ALLOWED THIS IN THE PAST, AND THE APPLICANT ASKS FOR 

SIMILAR TREATMENT HERE.     (FOR EXAMPLE, SEE RECENT CONSTRUCTION PERMIT 

BMPFT-20090519ABU AT MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA.) 

 

THE PUBLIC INTEREST WOULD BE SERVED BY A GRANT OF THIS WAIVER 

REQUEST AND TREATMENT OF THIS APPLICATION AS A MINOR CHANGE 

APPLICATION.     THIS TRANSLATOR STATION HAS PROVIDED INSPIRATIONAL, 

EDUCATIONAL AND SPIRITUAL PROGRAMMING TO ITS COMMUNITY OF LICENSE FOR 17 

YEARS.     THE LOSS OF THIS SERVICE WOULD CREATE AN AVOIDABLE VOID IN THE LIVES 

OF THOUSANDS OF PEOPLE IN THE IRVING, TEXAS AREA. 
 


